
Florida Local Government Information Systems Association 

Use of FLGISA Name or Logo Policy 

Prohibitions 

FLGISA will not allow its name or logo to be used to endorse, promote, and represent a partnership or 

business relationship for any product or service without the express consent of the Board of Directors.   

Acceptable Use 

FLGISA may allow the name and/or logo to be used by other associations, organizations and companies 

as an endorsement of a specific program, if pre-approved by the Board of Directors.  An example of this 

type of endorsement would be the Certified Public Technology Leadership (CPTL) program in which 

FLGISA has partnered with the John Scott Dailey Florida Institute of Government.    

 
The Association President or Executive Director may grant the use of FLGISA name and logo to: 

• FLGISA event speakers for use in their presentations and materials 

• FLGISA members for speaking engagements where appropriate 

• Other situations deemed appropriate that do not violate the above stated prohibitions 

 

Approved by the FLGISA Board of Directors on May 8, 2012. 

 


